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ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Fook Woo Group Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) announces that the Fanling 
office of the Group in Hong Kong was broken into during the early hours of 12 March 
2012. The incident has been reported to the Police and is currently under investigation.

A preliminary review by the Company indicated that no items of material value have 
been taken, but locked rooms and cabinets have been forced open and ransacked. The 
Company is still assessing whether confidential information concerning the Group 
has been taken or viewed. Further announcement will be made if any confidential 
information concerning the Group was found to have been stolen.

This announcement is made by the order of the Board, of which the directors 
individually and jointly accept responsibility for the accuracy of the information 
contained in it.

By Order of the Board
Fook Woo Group Holdings Limited

Leung Kai Kuen
Chairman

Hong Kong, 13 March 2012
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